PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

From: To,
The Deputy Registrar (Colleges), The Principal,
Panjaib University Guru Nanak College of Education,
Chandigarh-1 600,14. Gopalpur, Ludhiana-141118

By Post/E-mail
No. Misc. /A-3/_lo J_ Dated 5 /=S /2023

Subject: Grant of temporary extension of affiliation for (i) B.Ed. -I & II (150 seats) (ii)
M.Ed. -1 & II (50 seats) for the session 2022-2023.

Dear Sir /Madam,

Kindly refer to your letter No. GNCE-4495 dated 29.09.2021 on the subject
cited above.

This is to inform you that the Vice-Chancellor on the recommendation o/f’ the
Affiliation Committee meeting dated 22.03.2023 and in anticipation approval of the
Syndicate, has granted temporaryf;afﬁiiation for B.Ed. -I & II (150 seats) & M.Ed. -I &
II (50 seats) to your college for thg ggs’sion 2022-23 because the course is in the mid-
way and in the interest of students, subject to conditions that the college will fulfil all
the conditions as per Inspection Committee report before the start of next academic

session 2023-2024.

Yours Faithfully,

/ Deputy Regist'rar/(Colleges)
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